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COUNTYof NAPA

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS


1195 Third Street, Suite 310, Napa, CA 94559


Office (707) 253-4386     FAX (707) 253-4176


April 25, 2006

Mr. Walt Spicer, Chair

Advisory Board

The Salvation Army, Napa Corps

P.O. Box 2250

Napa, CA  94558

Dear Mr. Spicer:


The County of Napa realizes that The Salvation Army, Napa Corps plays a significant role in assisting and distributing services to victims of disasters within Napa County.  We also realize that it is essential to this role that you have a Mobile Feeding Unit which is more commonly known as a Canteen and that the vehicle you currently have is in need of replacement.  Your replacement plans and funding drive were discussed with the Board of Supervisors today and the Board officially adopted the following statement:

“The Napa County Board of Supervisors endorses The Salvation Army’s acquisition of this new Mobile Feeding Vehicle that will serve victims and responders, countywide, when called upon during any emergency or disaster.  We encourage your support.”

We wish you the best in your fundraising campaign.







Very truly yours,







Bill Dodd, Chair







Napa County Board of Supervisors



